
 

 

Dear Clients, Partners and Friends, 
 
 
The Federal Government has extended mandatory Lockdown until August 16th, 2020. 
 
1. Social gatherings are restricted. 
 
2. Some activities that were banned in the previous stage are now allowed. 
 
3. Gradually and as long as the number of cases keeps decreasing, more activities shall become 
officially permitted. 
 
4. Authorities are working on new protocols to secure public safety and avoid further contagion. 
 
5. Country borders remain closed and flights in and out are scarce and linked to humanitarian 
reasons. 
 
6. Public Offices activities will not resume for the time being. 
 
7. Customs continues to work with minimum personnel and staff, at a slower pace than normal. 
 
8. Packing and unpacking processes are permitted on some districts during weekends, in some 

others during weekdays.  We need to analyse case by case with clients and shippers. 
 
9. National Immigration authorities have extended automatically both transitory and temporary 
visas for another 30 days.  
 
Our staff is working from home and in contact with all partners and clients.  

We are delivering services in all cases that are permitted by the authorities of the district in 
which our clients reside. 
 
Please feel free to contact us for any further information or assistance. 
  
 
With best wishes, 
 
Transpack Argentina 

 


